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Dear Alison and CAP colleagues, 

Thank you for yore' superb work this year. The work of the Committee on Academic 
Priorities is often challenging and complex, and I appreciate the energy and attention each of 
you gave to the important work of CAP and the College this year. I would particularly like 
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know that CAP, the Cuniculum Committee, and the majority of programs and departments 
found the process to be a positive and productive one. 

Finally, I agree with your recommendation, as described in the Addendum, of a 
process to follow when faculty lose prematurely a junior tenure-track colleague and seek to 
replace her or him. As you outlined, this new process will make less onerous the 
resubmission of an unchanged request and expedite its evaluation, as well as lend itself to 
greater cooperation when proposing a revised request. I hope that it will also ease concerns 
about the possible departmental consequences of a negative reappointment review. I 
anticipate hearing news of its successful implementation. 

Thank you once again for your wise counsel to me and your commitment to Bryn 
Mawr. I found our work this year to be most valuable, and I look forward to continued 
collaboration next year. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jane McAuliffe 
President 

cc: Provost Kim Cassidy 


